Tracie Huff

From:

Joe Torrence < Joe. Torrence. 461247097@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 20, 2021 10:22 AM

To:

SCPlanning

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A</u> **EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Joe Torrence
[@advAddress]

Tracie Huff

From:

Greg Neuburger < Greg Neuburger. 450741900@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 20, 2021 2:26 PM

To:

SCPlanning

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A EXTERNAL SENDER:</u> Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe:

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Greg Neuburger 1431 Drake Dr Davis, CA 95616

Tracie Huff

From:

Camille Coulter < camillecoulter1@icloud.com>

Sent:

June 20, 2021 10:17 AM

To:

SCPlanning

Subject:

General question

<u>A</u> EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

So shipping containers are now being utilized as swimming pools all over the US. Just wondering if they're also allowed in Shasta County & also specifically in Tierra Heights subdivision? (I know they have an architectural review process also). I know the container pool design can be tweaked, and of course, they are gorgeous. Are container pools allowed?

My Best Regards, Camille Coulter

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone